
 

 

 

NOTICE OF THE REVIEW AND UPDATE OF THE  LANGEBERG LOCAL 
MUNICIPALITY (LLM) INTEGRATED WASTE MANAGEMENT PLAN (IWMP) 
FOR THE LLM IN TERMS OF THE NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL 
MANAGEMENT: WASTE ACT, 2008 (ACT NO. 59 OF 2008). 

Notice is hereby given in terms of the National Environmental Management: Waste Act (Act No. 59 of 2008) that the 
Langeberg Local Municipality (WLM) is reviewing the Integrated Waste Management Plan (IWMP). 

Municipality: Langeberg Local Municipality 

Lead Consultant: Delta Built Environment Consultants (Delta BEC) 

Competent Authority: Western Cape Department of Environmental Affairs and Development Planning  

Project Nature and 
Location: 

The project’s primary objective of the review and updating of LLM’s IWMP is to ensure that 
waste management practices in the LLM comply with the National Environmental 
Management: Waste Act, 2008 (Act No.59 of 2008). 

Opportunity to Participate: As part of the Public Participation process, the public is afforded a 30-day period from 1 April 
2021 to 1 May 2021 to comment on the draft IWMP.  The draft IWMP will be available on the 
LLM website from 1 April. 

 

Comments on the Draft IWMP can be forwarded to:  

Mrs Chanté Stander 

Tel:           012 368 1850 

Email: chante.stander@deltabec.com 

 


